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Walton High School Band

449 Walton Road

 DeFuniak Springs, FL 32433
                                   850-892-1270 Ext. 7

WHS Band Parent Meeting

Tuesday, November 2, 2010

WHS Band room

6:00pm

The meeting was called to order and the pledge was recited and the prayer was asked.  There were 6 members of the organization attending the meeting. The minutes of the October 5th meeting were read and accepted.  The Treasures report was read and accepted.

Treasures Report:

· Concessions have netted $1300 - $1500 so far for the 3 football games.

· FSU Tri-State was discussed. 3 students have been selected to participate. (Andrew Patzig, David Riggs, and Nathaniel Frymire)  It was agreed and confirmed by all present that the band parents will front the cost of $199 per student, this time, with the requirement that the Band Parents be reimbursed as soon as possible.  Plans have been made for a Bagging for Bucks at Winn Dixie to be held on Saturday, November 13th.  The proceeds will be split by the students that participate and put in their student account for the FSU trip. Since this was an unexpected event, it was suggested that this event be discussed at the summer planning meeting to decide if it should be included as one of the expenses of the financial guidelines for next year. It was agreed that the Band Parent Organization would cover the directors lodging.

Concessions:

· Things are running smoothly in the concession stand, but there is a shortage of electrical outlets.  It was confirmed that there are 3 on the outside of the building.

· There are 2 more very busy home games in November, Homecoming and Senior Night.

Senior Night:

· An engraved picture frame was suggested for the senior gift this year. Also, the Band Parent Organization will purchase the traditional flower for each senior to present to his or her mother. There was a question as to whether there were 6 or 7 seniors.  This will be clarified.

Fundraising:

· Final fruit orders are due in on Monday, November 1st.  A few orders for BRAX cups were turned in with the fruit orders.  BRAX orders are due on November 19th.

· There is no change on the cookbook.  Recipes are still being solicited. 

· Sponsorships for the band were discussed.  These could be acknowledged on the web page and signs in the concessions. It was agreed to check with Dr. Patzig before talking to Mr. Hughes.

A motion to close the meeting was made and seconded.  The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 7, 2010 in the WHS band room at 6:00pm.

